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REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST TO PARTICIPATE AT THE 4th EDITION
OF THE INTRA-AFRICAN TRADE FAIR (IATF) HOLDING IN ALGIERS, ALGERIA
FROM 4TH – 10TH SEPTEMBER 2025

1.The NIGERIAN EXPORT PROMOTION COUNCIL (NEPC) in collaboration with the
Nigerian Export-Import Bank (NEXIM), Bank of Industry (BOI), and the Small and Medium
Enterprises Development Agency of Nigeria (SMEDAN) is coordinating the participation of
Nigerian exporters/companies at the 4th edition of the Intra-African Trade Fair (IATF)
scheduled to hold in Algiers, Algeria from 4th – 10th September, 2025. Application is
requested from interested companies who wish to participate in the above event.
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